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February 14, 2024

I am absolutely opposed to removing the hydroelectric dam. Here are my reasons:

Hydroelectric is a safe an sustainable energy source.

The infrastructure is already in place. In order to replace a project like this would take
YEARS of environmental study and cost millions upon millions in legal fees alone.

We need every source of energy we can get in Alaska. We have extremely cold winters
and the cost of electric and gas is not going down. Our processing plant in Fairbanks
was shut and tore down years ago. We don’t want to be in a position where our citizens
are freezing to death because of a decision that was made by an email campaign from
people who don’t even live in this state.

What are we doing to ensure our children will have viable energy sources here in Alaska
Doing away with the hydroelectric plant does not make sense at all.

If you have any further questions, I can be reached at the above email or:

JENNIFER SANDVIK
24430 Coleman Circle
Eagle River, Alaska 99577
907-229-1365
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